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August 12, 2025 

VIA E-FILING 

Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 20240068-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Charlotte, Highlands, 
Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, Polk, and Seminole Counties, by Sunshine Water Services Company. 

Dear Mr. Teitzman, 

Per the terms of Commission Order No. PSC-2025-0196-FOF-WS, issued June 6, 2025, in the above mentioned 
docket, this letter is to notify the Commission that Sunshine Water Services Company, has adjusted its books in 
accordance with the order referenced above. The adjustments will be reflected in the Utility's 2025 Annual Report 
when filed. 

If you require additional information, please feel free to contact me via email at dante.destefano@nexuswg.com or 
(704) 572-8668. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Dante DeStefano 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 


